
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

  

25th October 2023 

  

To Parents of students in Classes 6 to 8 

  

  

Dear Parents, 

   

Our school is organizing a “Children for Children Charity Walk” on 6th 

November 2023. 

  

We request your kind support by contributing 0.500 baiza for this noble 

cause.  Kindly send it latest by 2nd November 2023 with your child to hand over to 

the concerned Class teacher. 

  

The Charity walk will be held on the school grounds from 7:30 am onwards. 
 

Your support for this cause is highly appreciated. 

  

  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

  

Best wishes 

  

Principal  
 


